
Press Release 

for Immediate Release 

Monday, November 25th, 2024 

Please be advised: 

There will NOT be any recycling pick-ups during 

the week of Thanksgiving in the Village of 

Monticello.  Please store your recyclable items 

until the following week of December 2nd,  

when we resume our normal schedule. 

 

Thank You in advance for your cooperation. 

The Village of Monticello Sanitation Department 


